
Our Society was pleased to be part of the consultation process and to have an opportunity to view the 
interior of the building. 

We are pleased to see this interesting building being re-used, with very little visible e�ect on the 
exterior.

It is to be regretted that there is no a�ordable housing to be provided on site and that the developers 
claim that it is �nancially unviable even to make a contribution to the provision of low cost housing in 
the City. 
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